
Julie Perkins
North Yarmouth
LD 1750
Thank you so much for addressing this important project.  I live in North Yarmouth 
with two children and two dogs. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin 
Subdivision corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use 
Advisory Council.  This repurposing of exisiting infastructure for current use and 
appreciation of our towns is so important.  I hope you move this forward. 


